
 
 

We will be having a ‘Meat Free’ week as arranged by year 6 
 for the Aspire eco challenge beginning Monday 27th January. 
The menu will include cheese and onion pasties and other 
vegetarian favourites. The children will hopefully enjoy trying 
these choices but it is not compulsory. The ‘aim’ is to reduce 
our meat eating during the week. 
Good luck everyone. 

 

 
 

  

We will be holding fun grammar session for  
parents on Wednesday 29th January for 
parents in Class 2 at 3.15pm – 4.00pm. This 
will be to explain  our curriculum and offer 
some insight into the tests. 
Look forward to seeing you then. 
Ms Praed 
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